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Dear Mr. Armstrong

Submit Comments to PADEP over your concerns about the remediation of the contaminated
Bishop Tube site

This site needs to meet the EPA regulations in order to develop this site. Also this site isn’t
suitable for being residential housing. Also the builder must disclose to everyone the past use

of the property.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Haier

28 West Ward Street
Ridley Park, PA 19078
United States





